
USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum

As General Chairperson of the 2011 USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum, I want 
to personally invite you to this great learning event.  Anchorage Alaska will be the 
site for this fall’s top North American Lions educational experience.  September 
22-24, Lions from all across the United States and Canada will converge on the 
“Land  of  the  Midnight  Sun” to  sharpen  their  leadership  skills,  renew  old 
friendships and make new friends.

AIR FARES are still LOW!  As of March 15th, a round trip non-stop fare from 
Chicago O’hare to Anchorage with either United or Alaskan Air was still UNDER 
$500!!!  Peoria to Anchorage, round trip one-stop with American was about $600.

Hotel rates of $59 per night are still available! 

Early bird registration fee is only $260!  It increases $20 June 16. 

You  are  encouraged  to  visit  our  website  at  www.usacanadalionsforum.org and 
check  out  the  November  and  January  Newsletters  which  are  loaded  with 
information on the speakers, seminars and hotels, along with articles on Alaska. 
Also on the home page is a printable registration form.  You can also register 
online with the online registration form.

If you are/were thinking about attending the Forum in Anchorage,  DON’T PUT 
IT OFF ANY LONGER!  These low air fares won’t last forever, and the hotels 
will begin to fill up quickly.  So, please accept my invitation to join me and other 
Lions from across North America in Anchorage, September 22-24 this year for the 
most  memorable  Forum ever,  our  35th Annual  USA/Canada  Lions  Leadership 
Forum.  I look forward to welcoming you!

Sincerely,

Bud Wahl
PID Bud Wahl, General Chairperson
2011 USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum

http://www.usacanadalionsforum.org/

